
37243 Applying to Foster 

Can you supply a copy of the paperwork in relation to medical questions asked of somebody 

applying to foster? 

All prospective Foster Carers are required to complete full Adult Health Medicals as part of 

the assessment process. The first attached document – ‘37243 AH Medical Form’, is the 

medical form that was adapted for use for applicants during the pandemic and the second 

attached form - ‘37243 Form AH Adult Health Report’, is a revised version that we have 

recently received from BAAF suggesting this be used going forward. There is a meeting 

planned to review the updates of the second form and it is anticipated this will be the revised 

form that will be used going forward. 

Once the forms are completed and returned by the applicant’s GP, this is sent to our 

independent medical adviser for review / sign off. 

 


